
Monday 28th November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Tuesday 20th December, it will be Christmas Dinner Day for the 

children receiving school dinners. Can we ask you to recheck your 

selection if you have booked in advance as a Christmas Menu has been 

added for that day.     

Mobile Phones 

Can we remind you that only children in Year 6 are allowed to bring in 

mobile phones if they are walking home. For safeguarding reasons, 

these must be handed to their class teacher and will be returned at the 

end of the day.   

Parking 

Thank you for your co-operation with the parking issues before and after 

school. We do feel this has improved however we would still encourage 

you not to stop for a quick drop off as this can cause congestion 

especially outside the entrance to the playground where our walking bus 

cross the road.     

Parish Christmas Fair 

This Sunday at 12:30pm, the Parish Christmas Fair will be taking place. 

We have been made aware that currently there are only a few stalls, 

therefore we are asking for any donations of the following items: 

unwanted Christmas jumpers, toys/books and cakes.     

 Reminders 

Thursday 1st December – Year5/6 Class Mass (9:30am start) 

Friday 2nd December – Own Clothes Day (Chocolate Donation per 

family for the Christmas Parish Fair) 

Sunday 4th December – Year 3 Sacramental Presentation 

Sunday 4th December – Parish Christmas Fair      

Yours sincerely  

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton  



 

 

   

 

 

 

 


